<u>Parent Forum Meeting</u> 19th May 2017

Summary of items discussed:

- School dinners and ways to make them even better: We are working with our provider Chartwells to look at ways of enhancing school meals. We also have plans to visit other schools with a view to observing a pre-ordering system.
- Parent volunteers: We have parents who come in weekly to support lunchtime provision. They play games, read, draw and support children with homework. This is working extremely well and we are looking to extend it to cover 2 days.
- Open Afternoon/Parent Consultation: This is to take place at the end of the summer term as an optional consultation for parents wishing to discuss their child's/children's end of year report.
- Transition: The procedures for transition were clarified.
 Individual meetings to be arranged the week beginning 28th June for children with additional needs. Parents will be contacted by school. Transition mornings 3rd and 4th July.
- Homework Club: This was requested by parents. We would like to use the parent volunteers to support children who wish to do homework during lunchtime.
- Zebra Crossing: One parent is pursuing this and will report back at the next meeting.
- Procedures for when children are taken ill in school. It was agreed that this would be reported back in the next meeting

Next meeting: 7th July, 2.30pm.